
DRAFT Stormwater Ordinance Revisions 2015 

 
The Township’s current Stormwater Management Ordinance (#2005-11) was adopted in 

2005.   Section 103 of the current ordinance states:  “The purpose of this Ordinance is to 
promote the public health, safety, and welfare within the Municipality by maintaining the 

natural hydrologic regime and minimizing the impacts described in Section 102 of this 

ordinance”, and then lists the various items such as minimize stormwater runoff, minimize 
impervious surface, etc. The Board of Commissioners authorized the Engineering 

Department, through Gannett Fleming, to update the current ordinance.  The process for the 
update will include various Boards, Commissions, and our residents, as outlined below: 

 
 Stormwater Management Advisory Committee (this was the first step, and 

was presented to them at the May meeting) 

 Planning Commission 

 Environmental Advisory Council  

 Public Meetings 

 Developers Group Meeting 

 Stormwater Management Advisory Committee 

 Board of Commissioners 

 

The goal is to provide the Board of Commissioners with the final draft, along with the 
comments from the Boards, Commissions, and residents, for adoption.  Should you have any 

questions or concerns regarding the draft ordinance, please email Stormwater@radnor.org, 
with ordinance in the title block, along with your comments or questions. 
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